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April 22, 2016 
 

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
The Chancery Building 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, CO  80203 
Attn: Mr. Matt Lepore, Director 
 
RE: Shadow State A26-618, API 05-123-42921, Sundry Doc # 401033666 
 Section 30: SW/4SE/4 Township 6 North, Range 63 West, 6th P.M. 
 Weld County, Colorado 
 
Dear Director: 
 
Noble Energy, Inc. is planning to modify the well plan for the above well. 
 
Noble’s proposed wellbore spacing unit remains unchanged and still consists of the Sec 30: S/2SW/4, 
SW/4SE/4, Sec 31: N/2NW/4, NW/4NE/4, T6N-R63W; Sec 25: S/2S/2, Sec 26: S/2SE/4, Sec 35: 
N/2NE/4, Sec 36: N/2N/2, T6N, R64W, creating a 720-acre wellbore spacing unit for the Niobrara 
formation.  Noble is not the only owner within the proposed wellbore spacing unit and as such provided an 
Amended Notice to owners whose right to object has changed as a result of the well plan change. This 
Amended Notice provided a 30-day period during which the owner(s) could object. An Updated Notice 
was sent to owners whose right to object did not change as a result of the well plan change. Copies of the 
required notice letter(s) are on file at the Noble offices. All notices have been sent and the required 
timeframe for the Supplemental 30-day notice has elapsed absent the receipt by NEI of any objection to 
said proposal by the owner(s) within the proposed spacing unit for this well. 
 
The Top of Producing Zone for this well is changed from: 450’ FSL, 2215’ FEL, Section 30, T6N, 
R63W, 6th P.M. to : 450’ FSL, 1855’ FEL, Section 30, T6NN, R63W, 6th P.M. 
 
Thank you for your attention to the enclosed. Noble respectfully requests that the COGCC review the 
enclosed information and approve the sundry for the captioned well. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Justin Garrett 
Regulatory Specialist 
Noble Energy Inc. 
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